


It is my understanding that Mr. House, his attorney, and his engineering staff also provided this same feedback
to Polk County when requesting approval for the new development plan for the Grenelefe subdivision
construction project. I suggest the county commissioners review the video testimony by Mr. House to verify his
claims.

Since the approval of the new development by Polk County, the water department has experienced an
increasing number of failures resulting in boil water notices. In addition, Mr. House has raised his service rates
resulting in increased utility bills for customers. For my home, the water bill has already more than

doubled. While some increases might be justified, those should cover normal maintenance of the existing
system to provide adequate services. A separate large increase in costs and fees is not justified especially if it is
to support construction of new housing rather than to provide services for existing homes.

Mr. House secured CDD funding and approval for the Grenelefe development through numerous promises to
the residents and Polk County Commissioners. It is not reasonable for the current homeowners to carry the cost
of his expansion to support new home building. This cost, if really needed, should be carried by the developers
and builders of those new homes. 1 would rather see the county take over the water department and provide a
fair, reasonable, and safe water services than to allow private owners and companies to unreasonably pass their
cost on to existing homeowners so they can gain additional profits for their own organizations. If Mr. House
did his due diligence during his purchase of Grenelefe and during the process of securing the county’s
permission to expand development, then he is aware and responsible for providing ongoing reliable and safe
water systems for Grenelefe. He should not be looking at ways to pass his own cost of ownership onto current
residents.

As an owner in the Grenelefe area, I object to this proposal and request the county recommend denial of any
cost increase or assessment to current homeowners for these efforts.

Sincerely,

Mark Warren



